
BID NOTICE 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

 

The Quitman School District will accept proposals until 12:00 p.m., Wednesday, March 4, 2015 

for the purchase, installation/upgrade, and configuration of a district-wide Wireless Local Area 

Network (WLAN) system. Copies of the RFP specifications can be acquired as follows: 

1. Request a copy by phone at 601-776-1280 

2. Acquire a copy from the district web site at www.quitmanschools.org/?page_id=101 

or at http://tinyurl.com/np3trdz 

Sealed bids will be opened at 1:00 p.m. Wednesday, March 4, 2015 in the board room of the 

Quitman School District Administration Office located at 104 East Franklin Street Quitman, 

Mississippi 39355. Bids must be submitted in a sealed envelope and clearly marked as follows: 

RFP QSD-WLAN-YR18 

Envelopes not so marked may remain sealed. The Quitman School District Board of Trustees 

reserves the right to reject any and/or all bids and to waive any formalities. 

Dr. Suzanne Hawley 

Superintendent 

Quitman School District 

 

Publication Dates: January 29, 2015 and February 5, 2015 

 

 

 




